Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
April 2009 Report

On-Site Assistance – (9) High School
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	El Paso-Gridley HS
Gardner- South Wilmington HS

Heyworth HS 

North Boone HS


	Olympia HS

Oswego HS

Oswego East HS

Ridgeview HS 

Tri-Valley HS



Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 122
· District 2 Workshop, Ruminant Digestion – Joliet Jr. College, Joliet – 18
· WILCO Ag Careers Presentations (two days)—WILCO, Romeoville – 104

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 7
· ILCAE/ICAE Symposium, Hilton Hotel, Springfield
· Section 6 IAVAT Meeting, Belvidere North HS, Belvidere
· Indian Creek FFA Banquet, Shabbona

· Illinois Green Industry Meeting, Midwest Golf House, Lemont

· FCAE Staff Meeting – Sangamon Co. Farm Bureau, Springfield
· ISU/FCAE Ag Ed Advisory Committee meeting, ISU, Normal 

· Seneca FFA Banquet, Seneca HS, Seneca

Other Activities

· Attended Illinois FFA State Awards Day, U of IL, Urbana; set-up TeachAG.NET display.

· Deliver Herscher FFA Public Speaking plaques
· Reviewed and processed amended IFGA budgets.

· Entered course rosters to the database.
· Developed online curriculum survey tool

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1685
Commentary

It is always very exciting to attend chapter banquets; as I travel the district and learn what students are achieving through their SAE’s I really am inspired to share the message that Agricultural Education truly is one of the best programs a school can use to help students apply academic knowledge to real-world problems. The GAST student interns have very positive feedback about the program; I hope that this funding can continue in the future. My goal for the next year is to help schools really focus on their SAEs and to work at each school visit on developing a strategy to increase SAE participation. I look forward to getting feedback from the Curriculum Survey, I expect that it should be a first step towards the next generation of curriculum resources available to our teachers.












